
 

 
 

 
 

Language Arts:  Our picture 

file will help us enjoy the season of 

winter. The flannel board story, “I am 

a Snowman,” is always a favorite, and 

“Five Little Snowmen” reinforces our 

counting skills.  The finger play, 

“Snowflake”, will help us develop our 

fine motor skills.   

Concept:  Our new colors, pink and 

white, will be added to our shelf jobs 

this week. Snowmen and snowflakes 

will help reinforce our matching and 

seriation skills. We hope snow will be 

added to our water table this week. 

We’ll see!!! 

Craft & Writing: Wintery 

crafts include snowmen and snowflakes 

this week. A beautiful winter scene will 

also be created with our new colors, 

pink and white.  

Motor: Let’s bring the parachute 

inside this week! Snowballs, aka; white 

pom pom balls, will add to our 

parachute fun as we try to keep them 

from rolling and bouncing off the 

parachute.  

 

Upcoming Events 
 

Have you registered for the 2019-20 school year yet? Take advantage of 50% 

off registration fee when you register by January 31.  Space is limited, register soon! 

Valentine’s Day Party-Wednesday & Thursday, February 13 & 14.  
Parent/Teacher Conferences-Monday and Tuesday, February 18 & 19. Center closed to 

Preschool students. 
 

Theme 

   Winter  

We’ve added an extra week of 

“Winter” to our lessons this year. 

We will continue evaluating the 

children in order to get ready for 

Parent-Teacher conferences next 

month.  

Mrs. Michelle will be here on 

Thursday, January 17 to sing some 

wintery songs with us.  

Mrs. Cheryl, Ms. Vickie, Mrs. Joanie, and 

Miss Michelle 
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